TOWN/VILLAGE OF HARRISON
COMPTROLLER’S DEPARTMENT

TO: Ronald Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor and Members of the Town/Village Board
FROM: Maureen MacKenzie, Comptroller/Treasurer
RE: Town/Village Board Meetings of January 08, 2015

DATE: January 5, 2015

Authorization is requested for the Town/Village to register with NassauBOCES
Cooperative Purchasing Program, in order to purchase items through this organization.
There is a $400 fee to register.

Purchasing through cooperatives was authorized by New York State in 2012. We have
joined several cooperatives and purchased items from their contracts. It has saved us both

time and money.

If you so choose, kindly adopt a resolution giving approval for our registration with
Nassau BOCES.

Respectfully submitted.



